



12015 Sherrill Road (563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

February 27, 2020

From the desk of Miss Mac:

Thank you for your attendance at conferences last week. Over 95% of our parents attended. I'd also like to thank the staff for accommodating parents' schedules. The meals for conferences were fantastic and appreciated.

The Book Fair was a huge success. We sold \$3,035.59 in books, which means we were able to purchase over \$1400 in books to add to our library. Lots of students won posters and the animal cracker jar had 342 crackers in it. Six lucky winners received a free book. And what about those amazing volunteers: Erin Neises, Jessica Burn, Latisha Sand, Sara Licht, Allison Kass, Jen Banwarth, Jessica Schreyer and Kelli Buchenau. Thank you!



The movie Abominable will be shown tomorrow in our gym at 6:30 PM

Calendar of Events

Read Across America Week!

Monday-March 2

Dress as your favorite Dr. Seuss character! 3:30-5:00 Volleyball 6:30 Orchestra Festival @ Hempstead

Tuesday-March 3

Spring Picture Day Wear crazy socks!

Wednesday-March 4

8:00 Choir & Steam Club Wacky Wednesday: wear your clothes backwards, inside out or mismatched 6:00-8:00 Skate Party at Skate Country

Thursday-March 5

Oh the Places You'll Go: Wear your favorite college or university shirt Challenge to Change Yoga lessons

Friday-March 6

9:40 Late start 2:00 Gr.1 Parent Centers

Friday Focus:

 Grades K-2 will be working on reading interventions and Grades 3-5 will be doing security training



https://shop.envisiontees.com/sassys_stampede

Today you received information about the upcoming Sassy Stampede on Friday, April 3rd.

This is a new fundraiser and we are looking forward to this event!

PTC is offering a limited T-Shirt for this event.

The on-line offer ends on March 15th so act soon!

Copy and paste the link in your browser to place your order.

Counselor Corner...Mrs. Boeve

Greetings! Some new programs and groups have begun at in Sageville's counseling program within the last few months. In Kindergarten and 3rd Grade. students have been introduced to a Peer Conflict Resolution program called *Kelso's Choice*. Students learn to use the choices from Kelso's Wheel to solve small problems without adult intervention. Students are taught that they are "smart enough and strong enough to handle small problems on their own." In grades 3rd and 5th, students have participated in activities and read through Trudy Ludwig's books on Bullying, Peer Conflict, and Gossip/Rumors and are exploring appropriate ways they can stand up for themselves and others when faced with these problems. And students in 1st, 2nd, and 4th grades used games and activities to practice collaborating with others and the different ways they can make it work well! Additionally, several small groups for girls have begun during lunch or recess towards education of healthy friendships and to build cohesion. Please ask your student what have learned, how they worked through a problem with a peer, and what responsibility they have in their relationships with others! If you have questions about any of these programs, books, guidance lessons, or small groups, please call or email me.



There are only five orders to order Scrip for the rest of the year. Start planning your spring needs and celebrations coming up to order Scrip.

February 27

March 26

April 16

April 30

May 14